
Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


From: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:02 AM


To: Thorncroft, Christopher D


Bcc: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Re: Your talk


Chris: Thanks.  Will be interesting over the next week.  Very interesting. And amazing how people link in


from all over.   Louis


--

Dr. Louis W. Uccellini, Director


NOAA/National Weather Service


1325 East West Highway


Silver Spring, MD  20910


301.713.9095


On Sep 9, 2019, at 8:43 AM, Thorncroft, Christopher D <cthorncroft@albany.edu> wrote:


Just watched your talk live online. I just wanted to say I thought it was great what you did in


terms of the credit you gave to the Birmingham office and all offices. Difficult talk to give in the


environment we find ourselves but I thought it was spot on.


Be in touch soon


Chris
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